Dear Members,

It is with regret that I inform you of the passing of former PC 5081 Barry Gregory a
Branch member who retired in 1996 and was stationed in Rainham.

The Funeral will take place on Friday 13th October 2023 at 1300hrs at Garden of
England Crematorium, Sheppey Way, Sittingbourne ME9 8GZ followed by a wake at
Gillingham Golf Club, Woodlands Road, Gillingham ME7 2AP.

It is hoped that former colleagues will attend and donations can be made to either
Action for Pulmonary Fibrosis or The Pulmonary Fibrosis Trust.

The funeral will be live stream at HTTPS://watch.obitus.com username domo7310
Password 426848

Kind Regards
Bruce Goldfarb



